

New Hampshire Fish and Game Department

HEADQUARTERS: 11 Hazen Drive, Concord, NH 03301-6500 (603) 271-3421 FAX (603) 271-1438

www.WildNH.com e-mail: info@wildlife.nh.gov TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964

April 20, 2023

Chief Carl Huddleston West Ossipee Fire Department PO Box 643 West Ossipee, NH 03890

RE: NH F&G trailer storage

Dear Chief Huddleston,

I am writing once again to express my thanks to you and your department for accommodating the storage of the New Hampshire Fish and Game Underwater Search Teamtrailer during this past winter. The use of your facility as a warm and dry place to maintain and store our sonar related equipment has been instrumental in maintaining our mission readiness. I appreciate the efforts of all of your members in making us feel welcome and offering help on the many occasions on which our paths have crossed.

As always, if there is any manner in which we can assist your agency in your mission, please feel free to call us.

Sincerely,

Conservation Officer Joseph T. Canfield

Sonar/ROV Team Leader